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Councilmman ™bdore seconded Mr. Thomas' move to accept for 3rd reading
Ordinancre 75-11 and it was adopted as amended with all Members voting
in favox .

Cowuncilman Herring gave a summary of bids for maintenance of
Communication eguipment and made a motion to accept the low bid of
approximately §$5,000.00 from Morris Communications. Mr. Thomas seconded,
there was no wvote taken and Mr. Ramey moved that the move be tabled,
this was seconded by Mr. Thomas and all Members voted to table the
motion.Council agreed that this matter should be studied further.

Councilman Ramey reminded Coucil of the COG meeting September 5th
at Mountain REst in connection with the Apple Festival.

Councilman Moore reported the Landfill road was ready for
surfacetreating and moved to advertise for bids for surfacing county
roads.Mr . Herring seconded and all were in favor.

Councilman Thomas reported that the low bidder for gasoline and
fuel o0il was Ward OIl Co.,Walhalla, $.C. and he moved to accept their
bid.Mr. Moore seconded and all were in favor. It was recommended by Mr.
Thomas that all supplies be notified that bills would be received in the
Council Office through the 5th of each month for payment by the 15th.
Bills received after the 5th would be paid the following month and he
made a motion to this effect.It was seconded by Mr. Herring and passed.
A motion was made by Mr. Thomas to pay all County emplovees on the last
working day of the month beginning in October.Mr. Moore seconded and
all voted in favor.

Councilman Thomas voted to delay action on the status of
Nona Drive in Southern Meadows Sub-Division until the next meeting
after Council Members had looked it over. This was seconded by Mr.
Herring and there was some discussion regarding the matter.THe

vote was 4 yes and 1 no,Councilman Moore voted against.



Councilman Moore referred to Ordinance 75-7 regarding accep-
tance of roads in Sub-Divisions. The streets in Tanglewood #2
were graveled by the Supervisor from instructions from Councilman
Thomas altho there has been no action taken by Council as to the
acceptance of said streets.Councilman Moore refused to bring this
to the floor since the gravel was hauled in July. He stated no
action need be taken until further study of the matter.

Councilman Bailes read a letter of request from the Veterans
Affairs Officer for a door to be cut in that Office. He also gave
a report on an agreement with IBM Corp. for an approximate $.40%
discount on supplies,this was referred to the finance Committee.
Mr. Baliles stated Mr. Dan Goolsbhy had moved from the area and a
replacement for him on the Tri County Tech Commission would have to
be named.

Councilman Herring moved to go into executive session to
discuss a personel matter. A second to the move to adijourn was
made by Mr. Moore.ARll were in favor.

No action was taken in executive session.



